
Regarding: January 2, 2023 Price Increase 

October 5, 2022 

Federal Signal’s Signaling Division will be implementing a 10% price increase on all Signaling 
products. 

New pricing will be effective on all orders received on or after Monday, January 2, 2023.  All 
purchase orders placed prior to the effective date must call for immediate release. Additionally, 
the increase will be applied to all Special Pricing Agreements (SPA).  A sales team member will 
contact you with updated agreements. 

Price files will be available for download prior to January 2, 2023. Download instructions will be 
sent once the price files are available. 

We ask that you forward this announcement to all appropriate personnel within your 
organization. 

Feel free to direct any questions to your Federal Signal Manufacturer’s Representative or 
Regional Sales Manager.  

Thank you for your continued support. 


